

Congresswoman Sue Myrick

May 21, 2009

Suzanne Meyer The Welcome Committee PO Box 4673 Mooresville, NC 28117

Dear Suzanne,

Congratulations to you and your employees on being named one of the top 200 mom-owned businesses in StartupNation's 2009 Leading Moms in Business Competition. This award is certainly warranted and I wish you all the best of luck in the future.

If I can ever be of service, please do not hesitate to call my office. It is an honor and privilege to represent you in the United States Congress.

Sincerely,

Sue Myrick Member of Congress